School of Law Faculty Meeting February 17, 1986 Conference Room, 4PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis,J., Ellis,W., Fink, Goetzl, Goldberg, Gomez, Gonzales, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Mathewson, Minis, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Romero, Sanders, Scales, Tapia, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Winograd. Bliss, Zeikus. Student Reps: Dunning, Maes, Smith.

Minutes of the January 27, 1986 faculty meeting were approved as written.

Upon proper motion and second the faculty confirmed successful completion of requirements for award of the degree of Juris Doctor to the following Fall Semester 1985 candidates for graduation:

Henry J. Baca Peter V. Domenici Gail K. Prosser Tara A. Selver Kent W. Shreeve Mark W. Whorton

Announcements by Acting Dean Hart:

The next general faculty meeting will be held 4PM, Monday, Feb. 24, followed by a meeting of all regular faculty members concerning promotion and tenure.

Professor Teitelbaum will be spending academic year 1986-87 as a visiting law professor at the University of Utah law school. Professor Schwartz will continue on leave of absence through the Fall Semester 1986 as General Counsel in the N.M. Dept. of Human Services.

Professors Alan Patterson and Douglas Enderson have been invited to teach here as visiting professors during acadmic year 1986-87.

The faculty was informed of the composition and scheduled activities of the Site Evaluation Team that will be here March 10-12.

Acting Dean Hart reviewed by-laws and procedures concerning voting at faculty meetings.

Professor Kovnat, Dean's Selection Committee, informed the faculty of the status of the dean search process and that Professor Utton is still an active candidate for the position. After considerable discussion the faculty, on proper motion and second, voted to invite Professors Furnish and Wilkinson to return for follow-on interviews.

The meeting adjourned at 6 PM.

K. Fuge, Jaculty Secretary